
A Special Meeting of the Village of Newport Local Law – September 22, 2014 

 

The Village of Newport Special meeting for a local Law was called to order on September 22, 2014 
@6:32 PM by Mayor Hennings with the following members present: 
 
Mayor - Ashley Hennings 
Trustee – Steven Woods 
Trustee – Heidi Worden 
 
Tricia Foster (Clerk), Barb Curran (historian) 
 
Mayor Hennings said that they are still in need of a fee schedule, George Farley was working on coming 
up with that.  Trustee Worden asked what he was going to use to come up with these numbers.  Mayor 
Hennings said that he was going to use anything current we have and look at what other towns and 
villages were charging. 
 
Trustee Worden asked where existing things fall into this, and when George would have the fee 
schedule, Mayor Hennings said that he would have that next week.    Mayor Hennings said that any 
questions that they had would be emailed to George and make sure Audrey was copied in that email as 
well. 
 
Trustee Worden said that she didn’t think that some things should be grandfathered in. 
 
Trustee Woods asked if this same wording as we have now and would George go around and look at 
things now or would we call him as we come across things.  Mayor Hennings said both would happen. 
 
Trustee Woods asked if we they could take their time and read over this and get back with any 
questions that they have?  Mayor Hennings said yes and they decided to have any questions email to 
Mayor Hennings by September 29, 2014 by 5:15 PM, and then she would compose an email to send to 
George and Audrey at that time.   
 
This would need to be posted by October 17, 2014 for it to be passed at the November meeting. 
 
Motion made by Mayor Hennings to close the meeting @ 6:50PM, Seconded by Trustee Woods. 
All in favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Woods, Trustee Worden 
Opposed: None 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tricia L Foster 
Village Clerk 
   


